


Additionally, NYSED is required to provide the public and all Local Educational 
Agencies (LEAs) in the State and all 21st CCLC sub-grantees with notice of and the 
opportunity to comment on this request. Comments may be submitted via email to 
FundingFlexibilities@nysed.gov with “Waiver Comments from (sender/organization 
name)” in the subject line. Comments accepted through October 1, 2020. 
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